
 

                                                                                                                  

Foothills Restoration Forum Fall Information Session 2018 
Thursday, November 15th, 2018 

Claresholm Community Centre, 5920 8th Street West, Claresholm, AB.   

“Resilience and Innovation within the Grasslands” 
Join us again this November for our annual Fall Information Session! The FRF Fall session gathers a variety of 

industry and grassland stakeholders to exchange current information on grassland restoration and 
conservation through a variety of presentations and mini updates. While we are still compiling our agenda (full 

agenda will be released closer to the event), you can look forward to hearing about the following topics: 

 Innovative programs and legislation for renewable resources and affected landowners 
 Updates on recovery in hard hit areas affected by fire 
 Innovative grassland management of aspen encroachment and rangeland health 
 Discussion of new legislation affecting development in grasslands and wetlands 
 Landowner management to maintain grassland resilience and productivity 
 And much more! 

We also welcome groups or individuals to set up tables/booths at the event as well (at no cost!). There are 
limited spaces available; therefore, if you have educational or relevant materials that you wish to display,  

please contact Donna at corpirate@shaw.ca. 

Cost for the day’s event:  
Early Bird Rate (Register by 5:00 pm October 15, 2018): $80.00 per person                       

After 5:00 pm October 15: $100.00 per person  

Students and Agricultural Producers:  Contact Donna for More Information  

*Fees include our ‘traditional’ welcome cinnamon rolls, coffee, snacks, a locally catered lunch and plenty of 
opportunity to visit and network.  

Doors open at 8 am with presentations from 8:30 am until 4:00 pm. 

Online Registration will be up and running shortly at: http://www.foothillsrestorationforum.ca to secure your 
spot, or contact Donna at this email address (corpirate@shaw.ca) to sign up or make other arrangements for 
payment.  

Our goal is to ensure that events and information are assessable to everyone.  
We rely on sponsorship for cost recovery and continuation of the Foothills Restoration Forum. 

Please contact us if you, or your organization, are interested in providing support.  
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